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KANO STATE MINISTRY OF HEALTH
POST OFFICE ROAD, P.M.B 3066, KANO.
INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR THE UPGRADING OF PHCS TO GENERAL HOSPITALS/REHABILITATION WORKS

The Kano State Government in its desire to improve the quality of healthcare among its citizens, The State Ministry of Health wishes to
invites the prospective companies to express interest in the following projects:

Access Restricted: Members-Only Content. We're sorry, but this content is available exclusively to our registered members: Sign Up Now
Already a member? Log in here

Whatsapp Notifications

Would you be interested in receiving Tender Notifications on WhatsApp? Join Here

https://etenders.com.ng/membership/
https://etenders.com.ng/login/?redirect_to=https%3A%2F%2Fetenders.com.ng%2Fkano-state-ministry-of-health-invitation-for-expression-of-interest-for-the-upgrading-of-phcs-to-general-hospitals-rehabilitation-works%2F
https://chat.whatsapp.com/HHjFfxp3RGKDV8DL1rpjPZ

